Ref: ISB/CIR/20/2021 Date: 28th August, 2021

School Reopening and submission of Parent survey form

Dear Parent,

Greetings from the Indian School Bahrain!

Please be informed that **online classes will resume from September 1, 2021** as informed. The students can access the online classes as was done in the past.

It is observed that the school fees for many children are pending. The fees must be cleared by September 07, 2021 to avoid deactivation from attending the classes.

Please find in the link given below a Google Form for Parents survey regarding the choice of mode of classes for their wards in future. Parents are requested to fill in the form and submit it on or before September 2, 2021. Based on the survey, the school will take a decision considering the safety and security of the students and fulfillment of all directives given by the concerned ministries of Government of Bahrain.

https://forms.gle/oCVqA24mFo27qFkV7

Best regards,

Pamela Xavier

Principal – Riffa Campus

Panela Zavier